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Brandy Butler

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Thursday, February 08, 2018 11:02 AM
To: Jeff Bates
Cc: Rodney Trice; Mark Long; Lee Eng Tan
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20170240-TP - BST/AT&T and Matrix Telecom, LLC et al

Hi Jeff, 
 
Thank you for bringing this to our attention.  The company code and utility contact information has 
been changed from incorrect TI299 to correct TX841.   
 
Dorothy 
 
From: Jeff Bates  
Sent: Wednesday, February 07, 2018 10:06 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Rodney Trice; Mark Long; Lee Eng Tan 
Subject: Docket No. 20170240-TP - BST/AT&T and Matrix Telecom, LLC et al 
 
Dorothy, the company code for the CLEC is shown as TI299 but should be changed to TX841 since the TI series of 
company codes were for long distance companies. 
 
Jeff Bates 
Research Associate 
Office of Industry Development & Market Analysis 
Florida Public Service Commission 
V - (850) 413-6538 
F – (850) 413-6539 
 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

 
 




